
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 12/19/2013 12:36:17 PM 
To: julie.fitch@cpuc.ca.gov (julie.fitch@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: 

Thanks! Would save us some time. 

Original Message 
From: Fitch, Julie A. fmailto:iulie.fitch@cpuc.ca.govl 
Sent: Thursday, December 19, 2013 12:31 PM 
To: Doll, Laura 
Subject: Re: 

Not on me, but I could send when I get back upstairs, assuming she is ok with sending. I don't see why not. 

Julie 

Sent from my iPhone 

> On Dec 19, 2013, at 12:26 PM, "Doll, Laura" <LRDD@pge.com> wrote: 
> 
> Do you have a copy of Carla's remarks we could have? 
> 
> Without a transcript its hard to capture. 
> 
> 
> 
> PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
> To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/companv/privacY/customer/ 
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